
 

 

02 DECEMBER 2024  

Glenorchy City Council welcomes result of second recount 

Glenorchy Mayor Sue Hickey today congratulated Tim Marks on being elected to 
Glenorchy City Council. 
 
Mayor Hickey said the Tasmanian Electoral Commission undertook a recount following 
the sad passing of Jan Dunsby last month. 
 
“I welcome Mr Marks to Glenorchy City Council and look forward to working with him as 
he represents the ratepayers of Glenorchy.” 
 
Mr Marks was officially sworn in by Acting Chief Executive Officer, Emilio Reale on 
Monday 2 December at 4pm, following which he participated in Council’s Annual 
General Meeting. 
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